
P R I N C I P A L ' S  M E S S A G E

Dear Wilson HS Family,

On December 7th, Wilson's Music Program hosted the annual
Winter Concert.  The great performances gave testimony to the
incredible work teacher and program director Mx. Dunne has
done to grow the program.  It's amazing to see how rapidly
students are developing as musicians and to see how our music
program is becoming the soundtrack to all events at Wilson HS.  
A standing ovation for Mx. Dunne!
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A C A D E M I C S  &
A T T E N D A N C E

B U I L D I N G
C A P A C I T Y

Text Dependent Questions

Debate Team Excels!

"Text‐Dependent Questions: What Are They? The
Common Core State Standards for reading
strongly focus on students gathering evidence,
knowledge, and insight from what they read. 
 Indeed, nearly all of the Reading Standards in
each grade require text‐dependent analysis;
accordingly, aligned curriculum materials should
have a similar percentage of text‐dependent
questions.  

As the name suggests, a text‐dependent question
specifically asks a question that can only be
answered by referring explicitly back to the text
being read.  It does not rely on any particular
background information extraneous to the text
nor depend on students having other experiences
or knowledge; instead it privileges the text itself
and what students can extract from what is
before them."   - Source: Edsource.org

Learn more: Click Here.

Wilson High School’s Speech and Debate
Team is off to a great start in its first year of
competition. 

The team competes against local high
schools in the Southern California Debate
League in academically rigorous and exciting
tournaments. Wilson Debate has already
received several Outstanding and Excellence
awards since entering the league in
September. 

Team members are currently preparing for
their next competition in January and are
excited for the rest of the debate season. 
                                     - Mr. Payan

Way to Go Mr. Payan!
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1s354GfB1V-p8Kc4uzlFRU5HV42SbJFC1x4sF7ahN3S4/edit
https://edsource.org/wp-content/uploads/old/GuidetoCreatingTextDependentQuestions.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1s354GfB1V-p8Kc4uzlFRU5HV42SbJFC1x4sF7ahN3S4/edit


C O L L E G E  &  C A R E E R  R E A D Y
Connecting Schooling to Careers

A group of 60 seniors from Wilson HS visited LA Trade Tech Collage to learn about the various programs
offered. Our students got the opportunity to speak to professors and see current LATTC students in action.
Some of the classes our students visited were: Welding, Auto/Transportation, Cosmetology, Nursing,
Construction and Culinary, including the Bakery class. Thank you Ms. Yvette Gonzalez, Mr. Cohan, Ms.
Marquez and Ms. Solis-Hong for making this opportunity possible. 

Saturday morning at Ascot Hills.  ESA students
collaborate with Northeast Trees and Loyola
Marymount University (LMU) on restoring the
environment! Thank you Mr. Bryan, Ms. Quimiro, Mx.
Dunne, and Mr. Orozco!



E N V I R O N M E N T
Wilson Rallies for ELs

D I F F E R E N T I A T E D
I N T E R V E N T I O N S  &  S U P P O R T S

On December 9th a special luncheon was
held for newcomer students to connect
with them and establish a base-line of
support.  Newcomer students are recent
immigrant students who are experiencing
the period of difficult transition to the US
school system.  Our team intends to
provide instructional support, intervention
supports and social emotional support. 
 Thank you to Ms. Moreno for leading this
effort, but an enormous thank you to the
entire counseling team, Parent Center
team, CARP Team,  teachers and
administrators for seeing the need and
acting to improve the schooling conditions
of this group of students on our campus!

AvailableAvailableAvailable

Winter Break!Winter Break!Winter Break!



F A M I L Y ,  S T A F F  A N D
C O M M U N I T Y  E N G A G E M E N T

L O S  A R R I E R O S

Wilson HS had a big showing at the El
Sereno Winter Jubilee, with our students
working the event as volunteers.  Thank
you to the Wilson's Band, Drill, Cheer,
Boys Basketball, Football, and Girl's
Soccer Teams for volunteering.  A huge
thank you to Band and Drill for your
performances.  

Wilson's Mariachi Los Arrieros perform
on December 4th at Garfield High
School.  Los Arrieros, under the
direction of Mrs. Callela-Austin are
quickly becoming one of the best
student mariachis in LAUSD.  

Mrs. Callela-Austin, a Wilson alum,
now teacher at El Sereno Middle
School, was a member of the first
generation Los Arrieros, and is now
the driving force for reinstating and
restoring Los Arrieros as one of the
best in Los Angeles!



F A M I L Y ,  S T A F F  A N D
C O M M U N I T Y  E N G A G E M E N T

G R O W T H  M I N D S E T
S R L A  E X E M P L I F Y  A
G R O W T H  M I N D S E T

Last summer the CARP team met at CSU Northridge
to learn and train on Youth Participatory Action
Research.  This semester they formulated their plan
for improving school conditions at Wilson HS.  They
reunited on Saturday to share updates and
celebrate successes.  

What could exemplify the importance
of growth mindset more than running a
marathon?  Finishing a marathon starts
with the belief that it can be done.
Then launch into a training and
preparation program, hopefully one
with an embedded support system,
that includes progressive benchmarks,
and soon the belief that a marathon
can be completed becomes a reality. 

Sunday, our Students Run LA Team
made strides in their preparation
towards the LA City Marathon by
completing a half marathon.  Thank
you coaches, Ms. Leon and Ms. L.
Ramirez!   


